
GOVT. MEDICAL COLLEGE AND ASSOCIATED HOSPITAL, UDHAMPUR 

Dr. Mrityunjay 

UNION TERRITORY OF JAMMU & KASHMIR 

Principal GMC, Udhampur 

Subject: Deficiencies in Application for Posts under Addiction Treatment Faility, 

GMC Udhampur. 

NOTICE 

Phone: 01992358062 

To all candidates who have applied for the various posts advertised vide advertisement 

No.04 of 2024, dated:-10-07-2024 by GMC Udhampur under the Addiction Treatment 

Facility, 

Emall: principal.gmcudh@jk.gov.in 

Please note that a list of candidates with deficiencies in their applications has been 

compiled. The post-wise list of candidates with deficiencies is attached as Annexure. 

No. GMC/UDH/ATF/2024-25/01-03 

Candidates are requested to rectify the deficiencies and submit the required 

documents/information to the establishment section of GMC Udhampur by 12" of 

August 2024. 

Failure to rectify the deficiencies within the stipulated time period may lead to 

rejection of the application. 

1. Principal GMC Udhampur for information. 

4. Office file. 

Nodal Officer 
Addiction Treatment Facility 

Govt. Medical College 
Udhampur 

Dated: 08-08-2024. 

2. Medical Superintendent Associated Hospital GMC Udhampur. 

3. Incharge website to upload on the official website of GMC Udhampur. 



S.No. 

2 

1 Harnam Singh 

20 

21 

22 

FOLLOWING LIST OF CANDIDATES WHO APPLIED FOR POST OF ATF COUNSELLOR WITH 

3 

18 

4 

19 

5 

6 

7 

10 

9 

11 

15 

12 

13 

14 

16 

17 

Name 

Mehak 

Pooja Devi 

Riya 

|Vishvavir Singh Katoch 

Neesha 

Vikas Sharma 

Bharti 

|Mamta Devi 

|Nelofar Gulshan 

Shereene Teji 

Shabnam 

Reema Kumari 

Vijay Kumar 

Abhishek Bandral 

Nisar Khurshid 

Manesh Singh 

Bikram Ditay 

Ritik Sharma 

Seema Devi 

|Sukanya Bali 

Rohit Singh 

DEFICIENCIES IN D0CUMENTS. 

Parentage 
S/o Sh. Ram Singh 

D/o Sh. Devinder Kumar 

D/o Sh. Dev Raj Sharma 

D/o Lt. Sh. Vijay Kumar Gandotra 

S/o Sh. Naik Singh Katoch 

D/o Sh. Charan Dass 

S/o Sh. Ashok Kumar 

D/o Sh. Baloo 

D/o Sh. Ved Parkash 

D/o Mohd. Gulshan 

W/o Sh. Manik Marton 

D/o Sh.Bimal Gupta 

|D/o Sh. Sansar Chand 

|S/o Sh. Darshan Singh 

S/o Sh. Dalbir Singh 

S/o Sh. Khurshid Ahmed Khan 

|S/o Sh. Rashpal Singh 

|S/o Sh. Bansi Lal 

S/o Sh. Rajesh Sharma 

D/o Sh. Chuni Lal 

D/o Sh. Ravinder Bali 

|S/o Sh. Mohan Singh 

| Deficiency Document 
Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
lattached. 
|Degree Certificate not 
Jattached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

| Degree Certificate not 

lattached. 
|Degree Certificate not 
Jattached. 

|Degree Certificate not 
attached. 
|Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

|Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 

attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 
Degree Certificate not 
Jattached. 

| Degree Certificate not 
Jattached. 

|Degree Certificate not 
|attached. 

|Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

Degree Certificate not 
attached. 

|Degree Certificate not 
Jattached. 
Degree Certificate not 
attached. 



Rajni Devi 

D/o 
Sh. 

Mohinder 

Paul 

attached. Registration Certificate Not 

|Sumayyah Tabassum 

|D/o 

Sh. 

Shoket 

Hussain 

attached. Registration Certificate Not 

Seema Devi 

|D/o 

Sh. 

Jagdish 

Chaner 

attached. Degree Certificate not 

6 

Ambica Devi 

D/o Sh.Girdhari Lal 

attached. |Registration certificate Not |Degree Certificate and 

5 

|Shruti 

D/o 
Sh. 

Pawan 

Kumar 

Jattached. |Registration Certificate Not 

| Shivangi Bhardwaj 

D/o 

Sh. 

Kishore 

Kumar 

attached. |Degree Certificate not 

3 

Sham Lal 

|S/o 

Late 

Sh. 
Suraj 

Parkash 

attached. |Degree Certificate not 

2 

|Vanshita 

D/o 
Sh. 

Vinay 

Kumar 

attached. Registration certificate Not Degree Certificate and 

1 

|Saima Akhter 

|D/o Mohd Maqubool 

S.No. 

Name 

Parentage 
DEFICIENCIES IN DOCUMENTS. 

attached. |Degree Certificate not Deficiency Document 

FOLLOVWING 

LIST 

OF 

CANDIDATES 

WHO 

APPLIED 

FOR 

POST 

OF 

ATF 

NURSE 

HAVING 


